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10 March 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

EXCITING OPPORTUNITY FOR OUR CLASSICAL GUITARISTS 

The RGS has received an exciting opportunity from Craig Ogden - Director of Guitar at the Royal Northern 

College of Music - to run a workshop/session with our classical guitarists.  We are very enthusiastic about 

this offer and are eager to make it happen! 

While the event is still in the planning stages, with the date and content yet to be confirmed, we are 

pleased to inform you that it will be free of charge and held at the RGS. 

To help us gauge interest and determine the grade levels of the students, we kindly ask that you complete 

the Craig Ogden Workshop form by Tuesday 10th March 2025. 

We are sure you will agree that it is a tremendous privilege for the RGS to host Mr Ogden, and we hope 

there will be enough interest to bring this workshop to life! 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs N Jashari 

Director of Music 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1vmWmzq-Cdz9GtRtBCV7puRt20XC6SYj91LP9s4Mjp1w/preview

